Noeleen Roche

Subject: FW: S0024-01FW: Dumping At Sea Application, in relation to Dublin Port & The - *

, Alexandra Basin Redevelopment (ABR) Project
Attachments: ATTOO0001.txt; ATT00002.htm

From: Wexford Receptionist

Sent: 04 September 2015 10:06

To: Grainne Power

Subject: FW: S0024-01FW: Dumping At Sea Application, in relation to Dublin Port & The Alexandra Basin
Redevelopment (ABR) Project

From: Manager Dau [mailto:Manager.Dau@ahg.gov.ie]

Sent: 03 September 2015 17:50

To: Wexford Receptionist

Subject: FW: S0024-01FW: Dumping At Sea Appllcatton in relation to Dublin Port & The Alexandra Basin
Redevelopment (ABR) Project

Your Ref: $0024-01 &
Our ref: E00045/2015 (Please quote in all related correspondence) >

§®
Environmental Licensing Programme O@g\?@
Environmental Protection Agency O@?i@\
PO Box 3000 | SN
Johnstown Castle Estate ' §OQQ®\
Co. Wexford K \§
NG
EF
FAQ: Grainne Power Q,OQ
‘ &
S
OQ

Re: The Alexandra Basin Redevelopment (ABR) Project
A chara

On behalf of the Department of Arts, Heritage and the Gaeltacht, | refer to the communication(s) received in
connection with the above-referenced case.

Outlined below are heritage-related observations/recommendations of the Department under the stated
heading(s). '

Nature Conservation

In relation to marine habitats and species it is recommended to the Competent Authority that the following
mitigating measures be applied as conditions of consent:

1. Al mitigating measures outlined in Section 3.4 and sub-headings of the supporting Natura Impact Statement

must be implemented in full.

2. The MMO will keep a record of the monitoring using a MMO form location and effort (coastal works) (or

similar) available from the National Parks & Wildlife Service (NPWS) and submit to the Competent Authority

on completion of the works, as described in the NPWS guidance (2014).
|

5
| 1
|
t
]

: EPA Export 08-09-2015:23:37:36



You are requested to send any further correspondence to this Depa'rtment’s Development Applications Unit (DAU)

at manager.dau@ahg.gov.ie
Le meas
Patricia O'Leary

Development Applications Unit,

Department of Arts, Heritage and the Gaeltacht,
Newtown Road, '
Wexford

Y35 AP90

053-911 7482

An Roinn

Ealalon, Qidhreachta agus Gaeltachia
Departmentof -
Arts, Heritage and the Gaeltacht
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